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SAVE THE DATES:	Our first ever musical performance will take place on THURSDAY, MAY 19, at 6:00 PM at Dracut High School.  Students received schedules for practices. Order forms for tickets have already gone home.  Please order them soon!! We hope that we can fill the auditorium. Thank you to Dr. Trouville for overseeing this opportunity for our students.
	There will be two VERY IMPORTANT rehearsals at Dracut High School for all students in the play. These will take place on Tuesday, May 17 and Wednesday, May 18. Students will be transported by bus to Dracut High School at 1:30. Parents will need to pick up their child/ren at Dracut High School between 4:15 and 4:30 PM.   Please plan ahead. There will be NO After School Program on these days and on the day of the performance.

FINANCIAL AID:    The Catholic Schools Foundation has asked me to remind parents that your FACTS application must be filed and verified by May 1 in order to receive the 5% increase to your financial aid award. If your application was not filed and verified by May 1, you may still receive financial aid if you qualify but will not receive the 5% increase. 

INTERNATIONAL DAY REMINDER:  Our International Day will be celebrated on Friday, May 6. Parents are welcome to join us for the Fashion Show at 9:00 AM outside in back of the school (weather permitting).

MAY CALENDAR:    The May Calendar is being sent with this document. Please print one out and post it at home.  There is a lot going on in May!!			

	
	








